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STAY AT HOME
STREET PARTY !

Friday 8th May 2020

Commemorate the end of WW2 by celebrating with
your family & neighbours.

Decorate your house in red, white & blve and
enjoy a picnic in your front garden.
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May 7th 2020





COVID 19: School Closures 


Thank you to all our families for your continued support. We remain open only for children of key workers and vulnerable children. We will re-open to all children as soon as we are told by the Government that it is safe to do so.
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VE Day Stay at Home Celebrations
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Let your Class Teacher know how you celebrated at home- send in your photos.
































Dovestone Maths Stars


Stay Safe, Do Maths
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Come on Friezland! We are doing really well against the other DLP schools but we need a few more pupils to join in! The competition closes at noon on Friday 8th. The teachers can see who is doing what on their dashboard and are really impressed- we think some of you are competing in your sleep!
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Home Learning Wows!


This week we have seen some amazing 3-D river models from Class 3- the detail is fantastic. We hear that some mums and dads are still washing up to pay for their restaurant bills from last week!


Charlies B’s ‘eye’ sketch is very impressive- we can tell you took your time to include lots of detail. Some of you are using your time at home to complete awards and badges for clubs you belong to: Thomas G has successfully completed his Scout ‘Chef’ badge by planning, preparing and cooking a delicious meal. Unlike some of Class 3, he had to do his own washing- up in order to achieve the badge! Class 2 have completed some great research on barn owls as part of their topic work too. Keep looking on our website to see if you can spot your achievements!
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‘Voices of Hope’ Competition


Look out for further information sent home next week. Saddleworth School needs your help in capturing the hope and community spirit of our area during these difficult times. Your work will be entered into a competition. As well as receiving a trophy and prize, all finalist and winners’ work will be featured in a published booklet, available to all entrants!





Planning Your Day


Attached with the newsletter this week is an example of a home routine planner, produced by the Education Endowment Foundation. Schools often use their research-based projects to help develop good practice. If you have a daily planner, send us a picture- Miss Swaby needs all the help she can get!








Friezland Audio Book


Just in case you are missing our dulcet tones, staff have been busy recording their own audio version of the newly written story, ‘How to Not go to School’ by Mike Forde. Miss Hill will be sending clips home soon, so you can listen as you read along!





Staff Shout outs!


This week, several staff renewed their First Aid Qualifications from Paediatric FA to FA at Work. The training was done safely, following social distancing and Government guidelines. Well done to all who attended. Mrs. Moores is busy preparing the packs for our new Reception Class, Sept 2020 and has also revised and updated our reading scheme. Mr. Simpson has taken advantage of the nice weather and has been painting the fence and decking. Mrs. Bartholet is busy working at school and home, learning the Friezland systems and routines. She is slowly getting to know families through your phone calls and e-mails. Mr. Freeman has been busy preparing to launch ‘Google Classroom’ for each class. We intent to use this learning platform long after lockdown has ended so that we can set our weekly home-learning tasks and improve communication between school and home- watch this space for more details.
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An update from Jessica…


Hi Friezland school, I just wanted to say a big THANK YOU for raising so much money on Wig Wednesday. I really enjoyed judging and I laughed a lot- you all looked fab! Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital will really appreciate everything you did and all the money you raised for them. I have continued with my treatment for lots of months now and during the lockdown. Now I am entering a more intensive stage before I reach what’s called, ‘maintenance stage’. Hospital visits are much stricter right now to keep people safe. Sometimes I have to wait in the car in the car park for my blood results. My nurses and doctors are really good and kind. I have enjoyed my home-schooling but sometimes I have not really felt up to it. I have especially enjoyed my art. Miss Hill and Miss Swaby have made sure my dad gets lots of emails with work for me to do –Boo! Whilst lockdown isn’t much different to having to stay in hospital for so long, I do miss my walks very, very much. I think of you all a lot, and miss having fun times with you. I hope you are all safe and staying healthy and I hope I will see you soon. Jessica Bowers, Yr 6.
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